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III. DECISION  
The DOI Office of Emergency Management in coordination with the DOI Office of Occupational Safety 
and Health is temporarily waiving the “Moderate” fitness requirement from the BTOP qualification 
during the 2017 hurricane response season (August 25, 2017 through November 15, 2017). 
During this time there will be no fitness requirement for BTOP’s  
 
DOI will reanalyze the essential functions and duties required of motorboat operators responding to 
incidents following these incidents and will update the IPQG fitness requirements accordingly. 
 
Supervisors maintain the management responsibility to ensure that responding personnel meet training 
and experience requirements along with general physical readiness for incident response before making 
them available to assist with any hurricane response. 
 
Questions concerning this action should be directed to Jason Steinmetz Emergency Management 
Specialist, OEM at: Jason_Steinmetz@ios.doi.gov  
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